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Mr. Scott Harris 

Clerk, Supreme Court of the United States 

1 First Street, N.E. 

Washington, D.C. 20543 

 

Re: Bethesda University v. Cho, No. 24-530 

 

Dear Mr. Harris: 

 

 Pursuant to Rule 30.4, respondents request that the time within which 

to respond to the petition for certiorari be extended 30 days, to and including 

Monday, January 13, 2025.  The petition for certiorari in the case captioned 

above was filed on November 7, 2024, and the brief in opposition is now due, 

unless extended, on December 12, 2024. 

 

 Undersigned counsel was retained by respondents only after the 

petition was filed. In addition, respondents have been notified for four 

separate amici of their intent to file briefs in support of the petition. Those 

briefs are due December 12, 2024.  The requested extension will enable 

respondents to respond to those amicus briefs in their brief in opposition.  

 

 Very truly yours,  

 

 /s/ Donald M. Falk 

 Donald M. Falk 

   Counsel of Record 
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Cc: Counsel for Petitioner 


